
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The exciting festive season is almost upon us and already in the EYFS, the children are busy 
rehearsing for their Christmas production ‘Robins so Exited.’  As you can appreciate, we have 
lots of children and families that we would like to share this lovely experience with. So, this 
year we will be doing 3 different dates and times for the performances, once for each class. 
 

Tuesday 12th December @ 2pm will only be for the parents of F2EK 
Wednesday 13th December @ 9.30am will only be for the parents of F2JG 
Thursday 14th December @ 2pm will only be for the parents of F2RR 

 
 
The performance will take place in the small hall and raffle tickets will be on sale at 50p per 
strip. Prizes this year will include festive biscuits and chocolates, along with a £10 amazon 
voucher for any last-minute treats. Refreshments and mince pies will also be available after 
the performance, for a small donation. All proceed to go back into EYFS to enhance the 
learning for your children. 
 The Nativity will last for approximately 40 minutes. If you require a ticket (1 per family) to 
this event, please can you book your place on parentmail, so that we can adhere to safety 
regulations. 
To ensure that we are safeguarding your child, we ask that no photographs are taken, and no 
video footage is recorded during these performances.  
 
We will, as a team, ensure each child has their photo taken in their festive costume, as a 
keepsake for this lovely event. This will be given to the children after all the performances 
have finished. 
 
We try to provide most costumes for the children, but we may ask for your help with some 
basic items such as tights and black trousers. If this is the case, then you will receive a slip 
with the information on.   
 
We are very excited about this performance and the children can’t wait for you to come along 
and see them. We look forward to seeing you and we would like to take this opportunity to 
wish you all a very Happy Christmas and New Year! 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
Mrs Bacon and the EYFS Team 
 


